
SAABR (Turkey) 

Whatsapp Conversation with SAABR contact 

Friday 6th December 2024 

Hello, 

You persistently call this phone number belonging to me. You have also previously sent a report 
that doesn't have any relation to me and is not based on any official documents or findings. 

As far as I can see, you intend to judge someone unfairly. Thus, can you please write why you 
called me? 

This is my personal phone and isn't related to the company Saabr. We have had a commercial 
relationship with Saabr before, and all the documents and certificates of origin they provided 
were official and original without any doubt. 

By claiming the opposite in your report, you cast a shadow over the official institutions of a 
country like Türkiye, which is an important partner of the EU. If there are official documents 
supporting your findings, you are expected to present them. 

Earthsight Reply 

Sorry Sir if we are reaching out to the wrong person. 

Could you please help us get in touch with an official representative of SAABR – it is very 
important we receive an official response to the previously attached letter by Monday 
December 9th 

All the information is in the letter 

 

Saturday 7th December 2024 

First of all, you must prove the information in your letter by presenting official documents. 

Türkiye is not a party to the sanctions imposed on Russia, and this is very positively received by 
the authorities worldwide because it enables vital trade, such as the grain corridor, and acts as 
a bridge for the continuation of dialogue between the two parties. 

Saabr we traded with is not a conduit for the illicit trade and does business completely within 
the legal framework. Therefore, we recommend that you do not carry out extrajudicial 
executions against a country and companies operating there. 

It is obvious that the findings you have obtained are completely distorted from the truth, and are 
"specially served" information provided by competitors. We believe that you will not be a tool for 
such unfair accusations aimed at defaming a country and companies there. You are responsible 
for proving your claim, and if you do not have an official basis, do not forget that international 
legal remedies are open for those who are victimized. 

Please explain to me who gave you my mobile phone number. 

Earthsight Reply 



Thank you for sharing your thoughts - could you please clarify if these are your personal 
opinions or an official response from SAABR 

If SAABR would like to make an official response could they please reply to 
info@earthsight.org.uk 

Deadline for a response is Monday 9th 


